
	

	

 
 
 
 
Delivered by E-Mail  
 
October 7, 2022 
 
Mr. Andrew Doersam  
Municipal Services Office - Central Ontario  
16th Floor, 777 Bay Street Toronto, ON M7A 2J3 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Re: ERO Posting No.  019-5865 

York Region Official Plan 
20929 2nd Concession Road, East Gwillimbury, ON (the 
“Property”) 

 
I am legal counsel to East Gwillimbury Aeropark Inc. (the “Owner”), the owner 
of the above noted Property. 
 
I am writing in connection with the Region of York’s current municipal 
comprehensive review and adoption of its new Official Plan (the “ROP”); and, 
the Minister’s current review and approval process relating to same.  
 
We are writing to request that the ROP be amended prior to the Minister’s 
approval to include the Property within the Urban Area, including, but not limited 
to:  Map 1; Map 1A; Map 1B; and, Appendix 1 of the ROP. 
 
We trust that this is satisfactory; however, should the Minister and/or MMAH 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 
matthew@divonalaw.com.  
 
Yours truly, 
DI VONA LAW PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 
 
 
 
 
Matthew A. Di Vona 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


